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Canadian Tamil Congress stands in solidarity with Islamic Society of Markham 
 
 
The Canadian Tamil Congress stands in solidarity with the Islamic Society of Markham 
following a suspected hate-motivated attack on April 6th.  It is disconcerting that 
anyone would seek to harm individuals peacefully practicing their religion during such 
a sacred time. 
 
Acts of hate have no place in our communities, and we strongly condemn such 
heinous actions.  The Canadian Tamil Congress is committed to working together to 
create welcoming, inclusive and safe communities for all. 
 
During this holy month of Ramadan, we'd like to express our solidarity with members 
of the Muslim faith and wish everyone strength, peace and comfort.  
 
 
 
Media inquiries please contact: Canadian Tamil Congress: 416-240-0078 / 
dantont@canadiantamilcongress.ca 
 
 
 
 


